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The purpose of this update is to provide the recording and presentation slides from the DHS 
Biometrics Strategic Framework webinar held on Tuesday, October 20, 2015.  
 
To view the recording of the webinar, please use the following 
link: https://share.dhs.gov/p9llxhkwgt4/?launcher=false&fcsContent=true&pbMode=normal.   
 
To view the webinar presentation slides, please see the attached document titled, “DHS 
Biometrics Strategic Framework Webinar Slides_FBO Version.” 
 
If you have any additional questions related to the webinar or the Department’s industry 
outreach, please send your inquiries to DHSIndustryLiaison@hq.dhs.gov.  
 
DHS plans to continue to use the webinar format to provide information on specific topics of 
interest.  The Department appreciates your interest in our mission and looks forward to your 
continued participation. 
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